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Queensland Floods

Seymour Whyte is scrutinising the impact of the floods across Queensland.

At this early stage and based on current information the Ipswich Motorway Upgrade project
is our project of most concern. Significant parts of the project suffered inundation and the
water is expected to take some days to subside.

Over the coming weeks we will assess the consequences of the widespread flooding and
inform the market as to any material impact on Seymour Whyte’s full year earnings.
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